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Invitation to presentation of the Q2 2022 results 

 

 

 

PLT VII Finance S.à r.l (“Bitė”, “we” or the “Company”) will publish its financial results at 9:00 am UK 

time, 11:00 am Lithuania time on 16 August 2022. The Company will host a teleconference and webcast 

with presentation at 11:00 am UK time, 1:00 pm Lithuania time on Tuesday, 16 August 2022. The 

presentation will be held in English. 

 

Dial-in information 

Participants are welcome to join the teleconference by calling +44 20 3936 2999 and using the 

participant access code – 985095. 

To view the investor presentation please join online by clicking the link https://www.netroadshow.com/ 

and using the participant access code – 50f995fb. 

 

Participants are also welcome to visit http://www.bitegroup.net/register/  and enter registration details 

to start receiving email alerts for the news published.  

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Investor Relations 

Justina Nekiūnaitė 

Investor Relations Manager 

Email: Investors@bitegroup.net  
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